
(~, -~ THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

8 October 2014 

I refer to resolution 68/279 of 30 June 2014, by which the General Assembly 

decided that the third International Conference on Financing for Development shall be 

held in Addis Ababa from 13 to 16 July 2015, and further requested the President of 

the General Assembly to appoint two co-facilitators to continue direct 

intergovernmental consultations on all issues related to the Conference and its 

preparatory process. 

In this regard, I have the honour to inform you that I have decided to appoint 

H.E. Mr. George Wilfred Talbot, Permanent Representative of Guyana to the United 

Nations and H.E. Mr. Geir O. Pedersen, Permanent Representative of Norway to the 

United Nations as co-facilitators to lead open, inclusive and transparent consultations 

on all issues related to the third International Conference on Financing for 

Development and its preparatory process. I would like to thank Ambassador Pedersen 

and Ambassador Talbot for accepting this responsibility and trust that you will extend 

your full cooperation and support to them. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


